
July 16th, 1931

Hon. Gordon Scott, 
Executive Council, 
QUB3BC, P.Q.

Dear -Itr:9cotti-

Heferring to your Inquiry addressed to 
Sir Arthur ^urrie as to one of the files of the 
Quebec Church Property Commission, may I inform 
you that I was secretary of that Commission and 
that all these papers were duly deposited in the 
office of the Provincial Secretary under whose 
charge they now are.

Por your guidance I say that the papers 
concerning each case submitted to the Commission 
were placed in a file labelled with the name of the 
case. These files were then placed in transfer 
cases wftich were then deposited as above mentioned. 
There should be no difficulty whatever in finding 
the required document if it was actually in the 
possession of the Commission.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid 3ovey, 
Director.


